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February 17, 2012

To: Senate Committee on Ways and Means
From: Susan Duffy, Fiscal Analyst

Re: SB 353 Board of Barbering

SB 353 provides the following:

e Shortens the expired chair license restoration timeframe from three years o two. In
FY 2011, there were seven restorations falling into this third year category resulting
in $2,050 in fees. The loss of funds would be somewhat offset by these individuals
paying new entrant and exam fees. The Board of Barbering is estimated to bring in
$173,565 in revenue for FY 2013.

e Codifies in statute two fees the Board currently collects. These fees are in the
agency's rules and regulation. The fees relate to chair lease license and chair lease
license restoration fee. There is no fiscal impact associated with this provision as the
fee is already being collected.
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